
 

WELCOME TO THE 2019-2020 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

We hope everyone has enjoyed their summer and are ready to return 

to school!  Many thanks to Mr. VanRooy and Mrs. Knapman who have 

spent the summer working hard to get our school ready so we have a 

clean learning and working environment.   

If you need to contact the school to register your child, the Main Office will be 

open Tuesday August 27th from 8:30 – 2:30, Wednesday August 28th from 12:30 – 

2:30, Thursday August 29th from 8:30 – 2:30, and Friday August 30th the office will 

be closed.  

On the 1st day of school, Tuesday September 3rd is Day 1 on our 5-day cycle. All 

students will meet on our school yard for an entry of 8:50am. All staff will be outside 

with their class lists. Students will be directed to their teacher.  

All Year 2 or Senior Kindergarten students will begin on Wednesday September 

4th. All Year 1 or Junior Kindergarten students and their caregivers will attend a 30 

minute meeting with their teacher on Tuesday September 3rd  that has been pre-

arranged with their teacher. 

Our Bell Times for this school year are as follows: 

Entry:                       8:50am  

Nutrition Break 1: 10:50 – 11:30 

Nutrition Break 2:   1:10 –   1:50 

Dismissal:                 3:10pm 
 

Transportation delays may be experienced during start-up; your cooperation and 

understanding is greatly appreciated. 

Stay connected with our school by visiting our website at 

www.hwdsb.on.ca/rlhyslop/    Click SUBSCRIBE on right-hand side!  

Please feel free to contact your child’s teacher through the agenda or the 

telephone with any questions you may have.   

We look forward to a fabulous school year! 

 

R.L. Hyslop Staff  

 

http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/rlhyslop/

